
Stakeholder notice 
JUNE 2024 

 
 

Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics 
Page 1 of 1    
 

Bayview Drain Erosion Protection 
 
Dear stakeholder, 

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics is repairing and upgrading various locations in the 
Bayview Stormwater drain. 

The scope of works include: 

 installing new protective structures and concrete walls, 

 clean-up of debris that is obstructing the flow of the drain, and 

 construction of ramps at various points along the drain to provide vehicle access for future 
maintenance. 

Works will commence on 11 June 2024 and are expected to be completed by early August 2024. 

Please adhere to all traffic management and safety measures in place. 

Contact 

For more information, contact Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics Project Manager, 
Christopher Grattan on phone 8999 4537 or email Christopher.Grattan@nt.gov.au. 

 

mailto:Christopher.Grattan@nt.gov.au

